
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Christmas Performances 2023 
 
  

Dear parents/carers,   
  
We are really excited to invite you into school to celebrate this year’s festive performances. 
This year each class will complete a short performance based around a popular festive song.  
 
We would love for parents to come along and watch their children in a live performance. 
Please find the date and time of your child’s performance in the table below. 
  
Wednesday 6th December   
 
1:30-2:45  
 

Eaglets 
Owlets 
Robins 
Sparrows 

EYFS and Year 1  

Thursday 7th December    
 
1:30-2:45  
 

Wagtails 
Swallows 
Goldfinches 
Doves  
Skylark 

Year 2 and Year 3  

Friday 8th December   
 
1:30-2:45pm  
 

Woodpeckers 
Kingfishers 
Puffins 
Jays 

Year 4 and Year 5  

  
Each class will perform for approximately 10-12 minutes and there will be 4 classes performing 
on each night. Parents/carers must stay for the whole performance and not leave once 
they have watched their child’s class as this will cause disruption for the other performances.  

  
Due to Health and Safety regulations, we have a set number of tickets allocated for each 
afternoon. There will be a maximum of 2 tickets allowed per family to ensure that all families 
can receive a ticket. Please book your FREE ticket online via Ticketsource... 
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/barden-primary-school  
  
Bookings will be available from 9am tomorrow morning and will close on Friday 1st 
December 5pm.  
  
We look forward to seeing you in school for the performances and as always, if you have 
any questions, please come and speak to us in school.   
  
Kind regards,   
  
Mrs Holgate (Headteacher)  

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/barden-primary-school

